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DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

THROUGH: 

SUBJECT: 

November 1, 2010 

Board of Education 

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources 

Dave Jones, Assistant superintendent~'-:"~ 
Approval of Resignations -Item 10 a. (2) 

It is recommended the following resignations be approved: 

Cheryl Emerson 

John Szajkowski 

Special Ed/Resource Kenai Middle School, 
effective at the end of 
2010-11 school year 

Science Voznesenka School, 
effective at the end of 
the 2010-11 school 
year 

ANCHOR POINT COOPER LANDING HOMER HOPE KACHEMAK SELO KENAI MOOSE PASS NANWALEK NIKISKI NIKOLAEVSK 
NINILCHIK PORT GRAHAM RAZDOlNA SELDOVIA SEWARD SOlDOTNA STERLING TUSTUMENA TYONEK VOZNESENKA 



October 14, 2010 

To: ~J)~fi'&tersorl· 
Paul Sorenson 
Vaughn Dosko 
Lynne Sandah I 
Dave Jones 

This letter serves as a follow up of my e-mail (see attached) to Tim Peterson on 
September 27, 2010 indicating that I plan to retire at the end of the current 
school year. I wish to utilize Section 320, option 2 which allows me to exchange up 
to five (5) personal leave days for a contract extension. It is my understanding 
the added work days are to complete a project that has been approved by Mr. 
Sorenson. 



October 20, 2010 

Tim Peterson 
Director of Human Resources 
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 

Subject: Resignation 

Dear Mr. Peterson: 

I would like to formally indicate my intent to resign at the end of the 2010-2011 school year. 

I have spent more than 30 very rewarding years serving in the small schools of Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District and I feel I am now ready to pursue other interests for 
my life. 

I would like to thank our current Superintendant, Dr. Steve Atwater, and well as his 
predecessors going all the way back to Dr. Fred Pomeroy who hired me, for their leadership 
and the opportunities they have given me as a professional. 

I would also like to thank our School Board members for the endless service that they 
contribute to our schools and communities. 

I wish you well. 

Sincerely, 

John Szajkowski 
Science Teacher 
Voznesenka School 


